
From: B. Getz <nhbonnie@gmail.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 12:40 PM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: Liberty Utilities Rate Increase 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
Dear PUC, 

 
Liberty continues their profiteering ways while passing the cost on to 

customers. With warmer seasons already affecting us and the ongoing 
pandemic, this exorbitant increase is not justified.  

I urge you to NOT APPROVE this request.  
 

Sincerely, 
 

 

Bonnie L. Getz 
20 Chester Street 
Nashua, NH 03064 
 
Home: 603-402-9879 
nhbonnie@gmail.com 
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